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About the Crime: 
Arson Section Detectives are seeking to identify or speak to the above individual 
regarding a series of arsons that occurred in the alleyways of the 12th and 10th 
Districts.  Available materials contained within garbage cans and bulk refuse items 
were ignited.  Six fires occurred on September 16, 2016 at approximately 2:45 a.m. 
to 3:20am.  If anyone talked to this subject near the 2100 block of S. Paulina Street 
or can identify him, please contact Arson Detectives at 312-746-7618. 
 
About the Subject: 
Male white or white Hispanic, 5'10" or taller, approximately 180lbs, wearing a 
baseball cap style hat, long sleeve soiled shirt, red knee high shorts riding a bicycle. 
 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Arson Section 

(312) 746-7618 
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